
 

 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: September 9, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: Sept. 23rd City Council Meeting 

 

BACKGROUND: 

N/A 

DISCUSSION: 

The Mayor and I cannot attend the City Council meeting on Sept. 23rd, which is currently scheduled. We 
propose that the Council consider rescheduling this meeting to Sept. 30th. 

RESULTS: 

The City has established priorities during strategic planning sessions. This item supports the Vision from 
that session of Support and Empower Workforce. This item helps achieve that vision by rescheduling the 
City Council meeting for a day when both the Mayor and City Manager can attend. 

FINANCIAL CONSIDERATION: 

N/A 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends the Council discuss and consider a motion to reschedule the Sept. 23rd City Council 
Meeting for Sept. 30th. 


